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water from header/riser at Hladky O'Gorman spill
1 message

Peter Gintautas <peter.gintautas@state.co.us> Wed, Sep 15, 2021 at 11:02 AM
To: Max Knop <MKnop@kpk.com>, COGCC <COGCC@kpk.com>

Max, I visited the spill site this morning and there appears to be continuous water flow (low rate) coming from the disconnected riser.
There is pooling of the water in the bottom of the excavation. The riser is plugged with a rag which is not effective or safe if there is
enough pressure on the system to keep water dripping out of the header.

Please ensure that the system is purged and the flow stopped with the liquids removed from the excavation within 24 hours of this
notice.

Peter

Peter Gintautas Ph.D.
Environmental Protection Specialist - Northeastern Colorado

Cell 719.679.1326
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